
Monday 26th September 2022
Dear Reception Parents,

Re: Little Wandle Phonics

From Monday 26th September the children will be learning phonics through a new
scheme that we have introduced at Tiverton called Little Wandle. Please find
overleaf more information about the scheme that you may find useful, including
progression through the scheme.

Please refer to this website for parents for further information:

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/

You will be invited to a parents' meeting shortly where we will share further
information about how we teach phonics, the Little Wandle scheme, the reading
books and ways that you can support at home with your child’s reading
development.

The children will read in school three times per week with an adult and at home they
will read a Little Wandle ebook online. Any books that your child reads will be in line
with their phonic knowledge. Ebook accounts for your children and the staff are in
the process of being set up with Harper Collins who publish the reading books so
you will receive account details for your child soon. A supplementary book (that is
not a phonics book) will also be sent home each week - the children choose these
books themselves from the school library. It will be a book you can share or read to
your child on a pleasurable basis.

Please make sure that your child has their book bag in school everyday from
Monday as books will not be sent home without a bag to protect them. Please avoid
putting water bottles in the book bags in case they leak and spoil the books.

Many thanks,

Mrs Hyde.
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